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March 17, 2020 

Delivered by Email, RESS & Courier 

Ms. Christine Long, Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O.Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 2020 Rates Application 
Address Update of the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”) 
Board File No. EB-2019-0194 

We are counsel to APPrO in the above-captioned matter. 

Please note that APPrO’s address is no longer 25 Adelaide Street East Suite 1602, Toronto ON  
M5C 3A1 (as stated on the Notice of Intervention) and has changed to: 

67 Yonge St Suite 1040, Toronto, ON M5E 1J8 

For any future correspondences that are delivered by mail, please direct them to this address. 

Should you have any questions or require further information in this regard, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

Yours very truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Per: 

Flora Ho 

cc: David Butters, APPrO 
Mark Kitchen, Enbridge Gas Inc.  


